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Date: August 17, 2016

1. Please find attached letter of Mr. Helven S. Panganiban, of Twinstar Educational Materials
requesting permission from this Office to conduct their voluntary and non-compulsary conduct
of activities in line with the celebration of National Book Month, to wit:

* Exhibits

* Brainstorming
*Film Showing
* Story Telling

2. Permission is hereby granted to Twinstar Education Materials provided that coordination
with concerned authorities and adherence to the “No disruption of classes policy”of the
Department must he observed during the organization’s conduct of the activities.

3. For information.
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TWINSTAR EDUCATION &}
MATERIALS

Dr. Leilani Samson Cunanan, CESO VI
Officer In Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Angeles City Pampanga

Dear Madame,

On the month of August to October, we celebrate National Book Month. This is the
month that the publishers, school and private institution promote Filipino reading materials especially
made for children. The commissions on National Book Month were spearheading this campaign by
putting up whole exhibits, brainstorming, film showing and storytelling activities that will enhance the
interest of Filipino children the importance and value of reading materials, as a company we encourage
school administrator in both public and private schools to let the school children browse not only school
textbook but also other informative reading materials.

In view of this, we channel this communication to your office to request permission if
you could allow us to conduct book promotion in your respective schools. We are giving free couple of a
sample for the library.

Thank you very much for helping us makes this important month a memorable on the
Filipino elementary children.

GODBLESS...

Respectfully yours,

Qg

Marketing Head



